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South Suburban College Continuing Education Classes are 
Starting Soon 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND - It’s not too late to get registered for classes at South 
Suburban College.  SSC’s Office of Continuing Education offers a variety of 
noncredit courses throughout the fall semester, with Registration open right up to 
the start of class.  
 
With the wide-variety of start dates, class times, course lengths and offerings, 
students have the flexibility of fitting school around a busy schedule.  Some of the 
programs available include IL-CCL Firearms Training, Food Service Sanitation, 
Introduction to Voiceovers, CPR Certification and Recertification, Stress 
Management, How to Cash in With Home Based, How to Make Money With Home 
Based, Get Completely Out of Debt,  Becoming the Entrepreneur, Consumer Ed for 
Homemaker, Textiles and Fibers I, and more. 
 
For more information contact the Office of Continuing Education at (708) 596-2000, 
ext. 2231, or visit the College online at www.ssc.edu  
 
For more information about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, 
please visit www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   
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